
 
 July, 2019  

Dear Customers,  
SIGMAKOKI CO., LTD.  

Sales Department  
 

Notice of end of production of Plastic Polarizer (USP) 
 

Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 
 
Please be announced that following Plastic Polarizer will be discontinued once current 
stocks and substrate materials have been out of stock because of the end of 
production of the material of Plastic Polarizer. 
We apologize for the short notification. 
 
Regarding the stock condition of the products, you may confirm from the ″Stock″ on the 
product page of our web site. 

 
Should you have any consultation for substitute product or any other concerns, please 
contact our sales department. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Plastic Polarizer (USP):  
Catalog number W3039 

 

Part Number Thickness Diameter 

USP-25.4C0.4-38 0.4mm φ25.4mm 

USP-30C0.4-38 0.4mm φ30mm 

USP-50C0.4-38 0.4mm φ50mm 

 


